Ms. Tricia Clark

Head Nurse

UK Children’s Hospital

Dear Ms. Clark:

I would like to express my interest to work as your nurse. I have been your published advertisement in the 29th April issue of The Daily Bulletin. I believe I have the required qualification, skills and abilities.

I earned a degree in Nursing at a reputable UK university. I worked as an intern in a community hospital where I had first-hand experience in dealing with patients and fellow hospital staff. I also worked in the same community hospital for more than a year after graduating from college.

I am attaching my CV for your perusal. The CV enumerates in details my relevant experience in the nursing field. I believe I can contribute much in the attainment of the hospital’s goal of providing quality health care service to the patients.

Thank you and I hope to get a positive response from your office.

Sincerely yours,

Pamela Smith

